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     Just a Wonder  

A row of bottles  on my shelf  

Caused me to analyse myself.  

One yellow pill I have to pop  

Goes to my heart so it won't stop.  

A little white one that I take  

Goes to my hands so they won't shake.  

The blue ones that I use a lot  

Tell me I'm happy when I'm not.  

The purple pill goes to my brain  

And tells me that I have no pain.  

The capsules tell me not to wheeze  

Or cough or choke or even sneeze.  

The red ones, smallest of them all  

Go to my blood so I won't fall.  

The orange ones, very big and bright  

Prevent my leg cramps in the night.  

Such an array of brilliant pills  

Helping to cure all kinds of ills.  

But what I'd really like to know . . .  

Is what tells each one where to go!   
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Management 

 

 

 

A warm welcome to Kim Mason as our new Director of Nursing. We look forward working 

ǳƴŘŜǊ YƛƳΩǎ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ moving into the future with Kim, utilising her vast knowledge and 

experience. 

As we move further into Spring, the unseasonal weather has certainly not abated and we still 

look to the sky daily searching for rain. Our thoughts and prayers are with those working on 

the land, that there will be a reprieve shortly for them in the form of some rain, soon. 

With the new kitchen at Abernethy now fully functional, we now look to commence the 

summer menu for all Homes. This will commence in mid October and we look forward to your 

feedback in the coming months. 

In the month of October the Homes will also be supporting National Pink Ribbon Day on the 

10th of October and Canteen for Kids with cancer on the 27th of October. We will be holding a 

morning tea and offering in support of the charities, items for purchase at the front reception 

desk. 

Works on the refurbishments of the rooms in Abernethy Nursing Home are progressing. The 

completed rooms are modern and safe with built in features. With further room 

refurbishments the scope of ageing in place for residents will improve and increase. 

Jacaranda Grove Hostel has had a recent visit on the 19th September 2017 from AACQA. The 

assessor was very happy to give the Home ŀ ΨƳŜǘΩ ǊŀǘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘǿƻ ŀǊŜŀǎ ǊŜǾƛŜǿŜŘ                   

( 2.13 Behaviour Management and 3.7 Leisure and Lifestyle). 

WŀŎŀǊŀƴŘŀ DǊƻǾŜ IƻǎǘŜƭΩǎ ŘǊŀŦǘ ǎŜƭŦ-assessment submission is under review by the 

Management team for submission to AACQA by the 27th of October2017. 

Mountain View Lodge Hostel underwent their recent annual audit from Food Aware Australia. 

¢ƘŜ IƻƳŜ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ŀǘǘŀƛƴŜŘ ŀƴ ά&έǊŀǘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦƻƻŘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜǎΦ 

Congratulations to all of the team involved. 
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ABERNETHY HOME NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2017 

Birthdays: 

10th Jack Grant 

11th aŀǊƧƻǊƛŜ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ 

18th Betty Swinbourne 

28th Myrtleen Taylor 

 

 

                                                October Flowers, and Gemstones 
 

Birthstone 
Opal

 
 
 

Flower 
Calendula 

 

Colour 
Orange

 

Meaning 
Contentment, 

Excellence 

 

 

 

 

 

Abernethy News: 

 Tuesday 10th October 10am come join us for our Cancer 

Council Pink Ribbon fundraiser Cafe Morning Tea Abernethy Home Activity Room. WEAR 

SOMETHING PINK for the day, dress up, Gold Coin Donation. Your Donation will be helping 

/ŀƴŎŜǊ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ .Ŝŀǘ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ŀƴŎŜǊǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭƭ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻǳŎƘŜŘ ōȅ /ŀƴŎŜǊ ƛƴ ǎƻƳŜ ǿŀȅΦ 

Keep an eye out for the flyer.   
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Abernethy Home will be celebrating Octoberfest Tuesday 31st October come along enjoy a 

German Morning tea, special treats, Black Forest cake sample some German Beer plus lots 

more, dress up for the occasion if you wish, gig along to German music have some fun. Family 

members welcome to join in the morning with love ones.             

 If anyone has any German items in a cupboard collecting dust we could borrow for our display 

on the day would be appreciated, please see Faye or Katrina. 

 

 

 

Daffodil Day at NCCCA was well supported by residents, family & staff with a lovely morning 

tea raised $547.70   it was great to see family members come along and be involved with the 

residents. A special thank you to the residents, family & staff for your contribution, to this day.   
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A big THANK YOU to our beautiful Shop ladies Judith, Dianne and Theresa Without you we just 

cannot do it. Words cannot express how much our residents and staff appreciate your 

kindness and generosity. God bless! 

 

 

 

 Daylight Saving commences Sunday мǎǘ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нлмт ŘƻƴΩǘ forget 

to put your clocks forward one hour. 



6 
 

                                 

wŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǿŜƭŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ lifetime Melbourne Cup 

visit to Jacaranda Grove. My family came along for the day to enjoy a wonderful experience 

with residents.  

 

 Melbourne Cup Time  

There is little doubt that The Melbourne Cup is the richest, and most sought after race on the 
Australian horse racing calendar. Raced annually at the Flemington Races on the first Tuesday 
ƛƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ /ǳǇ ƛǎ Ŧƛƴŀƭ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ƛƴ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜΩǎ ǘƘǊƛƭƭƛƴƎ spring carnival of 
racing. 

Tuesday 7th November Abernethy Home will be celebrating Melbourne Cup Day we will be 
running $1.00, $2.00 $5.00 Sweeps there will be no refund for scratching, Entertainment with 
Ellis Aldridge, afternoon tea will be served watch the running of the cup on TV and much more 
so come along and enjoy the day. Dress up for the day. Keep an eye out for the upcoming 
flyer. 

http://www.horseraceaustralia.com/melbourne-cup/
http://www.horseraceaustralia.com/australia-horse-racing/victorian-horse-racing/flemington-races-information/
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MVLH BIRTHDAYS                   

1st Ken McDonald                   

4th Pat St Lawrence                                                                                          

21st �%�H�U�Q�L�H���2�¶�&�R�Q�Q�R�U 

NEWS OF THE MONTH 

Welcome to all our new residents, Bill and Margaret Firth, Max and Shirley Roser, Robert Willis and 
Richard Howell.  We hope your settling in well. 

We would like to thank Laurelle Reynolds and her family for the fantastic farm visit last month.  MVLH 
�0�H�P�R�U�\���6�X�S�S�R�U�W���8�Q�L�W���Y�L�V�L�W�H�G���/�D�X�U�H�O�O�H�¶�V���I�D�U�P���D�Q�G���Z�H�U�H���D�E�O�H���W�R���Z�D�W�F�K���D�Q�G���S�D�Uticipate in feeding potty 
calves and meeting other farm yard animals.  It was a fantastic morning enjoyed by all. 

Hostel residents enjoyed a bus trip to Valentine Bowling Club for lunch last month.  It was a beautiful 
day on Lake Macquarie and the food is always good at Valentine.  We encourage all residents to 
�F�R�Q�V�L�G�H�U���M�R�L�Q�L�Q�J���X�V���I�R�U���W�K�H�V�H���O�X�Q�F�K���E�X�V���W�U�L�S�V�������,�W�¶�V���D���J�R�R�G���R�S�S�R�U�W�X�Q�L�W�\���W�R���H�Q�M�R�\���J�R�R�G���I�R�R�G���D�Q�G���J�U�H�D�W��
company. 

Voting in the MVLH photo competition is now finished.  Winners will be announced shortly.  Thank 
you to everyone who participated by sending in photos or voting, I know we all had lots of fun during 
the process. 

 

will be visiting MOUNTAIN VIEW LODGE HOSTEL 
on Monday, 30 October 2017 for 11 days. 

They will be bringing 3 chicks and 12 fertile eggs which will 
hatch over the first week. 

This will provide an exciting experience for residents, 
relatives and staff. 


